From: Ontario Lands < ONTLands@enbridge.com>

Sent: October 12, 2021 7:39 AM

To: Lorelie Spencer < lspencer@westgrey.com>

Subject: RE: Request for comments - B18.2021 - MYCHALCHUK, 313807 Highway 6, Glenelg, West Grey -

4205.220.0010.1600.0000

Thank you for your correspondence with regard to the proposed Severance. Enbridge Gas Inc, does have service lines running within the area which may or may not be affected by the proposed severance.

Should the proposed severance impact these services, it may be necessary to terminate the gas service and relocate the line according to the new property boundaries. Any Service relocation required due to a severance would be at the cost of the property owner. Also, should future gas service be required to either the severed or retained parcel, a request for gas service needs to be submitted to the Attachment Centre at 1-866-772-1045.

Should you require any further information, please contact the undersigned.

## Barbara M.J. Baranow Analyst Land Support

Enbridge Gas Inc.

50 Keil Drive North, Chatham, ON N7M 5M1

Integrity. Safety. Respect.